
 

  

The NASPO ValuePoint RFP for Discount Air Fare was released by the State of Oregon on May 6, 
2019. The RFP is scheduled to close on June 20, 2019 at 2:30 p.m. Pacific Time and its number DASPS-
3104-19. 

 
The Solicitation is now available to download online 
at: http://orpin.oregon.gov/open.dll/welcome   Registration in ORPIN is required to download the 
RFP. 

Search for the solicitation titled Domestic and International Discount Airfare 
 

All Addendum's will also be posted and available to download at the same location. If assistance is 
needed to download, please call the Oregon Helpline at 503-373-1774. 
 

The purpose of this RFP is to establish Master Services Agreement(s) for discounted airfare(s) (“Discount 
Agreement”) for all published coach airline fares for the State of Oregon, Oregon Cooperative Purchasing 
Program members (ORCPP), and the NASPO ValuePoint Organization, and other Participants to obtain 
best value, and in some cases achieve more favorable pricing, than are obtainable by an individual state 
or local government agency because of the collective volume of potential purchases by numerous state 
and local government entities.  Oregon is the lead state for this RFP.  

 

The RFP posting information is also available on the NASPO ValuePoint Vendor Information page at 
http://naspovaluepoint.org/#/Info-for-Vendors 
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